
Hey, Russ - I just wanted to let you know I support the proposed ordinance to require cigars to 

be sold in packs of five if they're cheaper than $2.10 each. With cigarette taxes way up in 

Minnesota, the tobacco companies are scrambling for ways to get kids and low-income people 

hooked, and these cheap cigars (often flavored like chocolate, grape, etc.) are a great way to do 

it. There's research showing that raising prices effectively keeps tobacco out of the hands of 

both these groups. Hope you will vote in favor of 14-34. Thanks! 

 

Adam Kintopf 

 

 


